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PRESS RELEASE-SEWER IMPROVEMENTS ALONG ROCK CREEK DR. 
Also called the 2021 Collection System Improvements – Phase 1, the sewer improvements contract 
along Rock Creek Drive is composed of two different City Projects.  These projects include the 
Cascade Interceptor/Rock Creek Pump Station Project and the Rock Creek Stormwater Project.   

After diligent review, staking, and coordination efforts by the contractor, Crestline, it has been 
determined that detouring traffic is required to ensure safe vehicular and pedestrian travel, as well as 
safe working conditions for construction and inspection personnel.   

SW Rock Creek Drive will be closed from the Rock Creek Bridge to Vancouver Ave, Monday, April 18 
through Wednesday, April 20.  Vehicular traffic will be routed North via Ryan Allen Road.   

From Thursday, April 21, SW Rock Creek Drive may be routed through the Skamania County Grange 
parking lot through as late as the end of May.   Additionally, SW Vancouver Avenue may experience 
intermittent full closures.    

All closures and associated detours will occur during contractor work hours, approximately 7:00a to 
6:00p, Monday through Friday.  Local access will still be provided, as well as access for emergency 
services and school buses.  Pedestrian access will be provided via a detour over the Fairground 
Bridge.  

If possible, please consider using an alternate route to reach your destination to avoid delays to your 
trip.  

Please feel free to contact the City with any questions, comments, or concerns.  You can also opt-in to 
receiving traffic updates via text by texting “STEVENSON” to 91896, a service provided by TextMyGov. 

Track our progress! https://www.ci.stevenson.wa.us/publicworks/project/rock-creek-pump-station-
and-cascade-interceptor 

 


